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January 13, 2019 

MASS TIME 
SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 

Communion Service on Tuesdays at 11:00 am 
Followed by Adoration until Noon 

There will be no Communion Service or Adoration on the 4th Tuesday 
of the month. 

 
The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 

Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 
All are welcome so please join us. 

 
CCD classes will  be the 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month 

January dates:  January 20th 
February dates:  February 3rd and 17th 

March dates:  March 3rd and 17th  - Youth Day in Ebensburg 
April dates: April 7th  and 14th   

April 14th - Palm Sunday – Teacher Appreciation Dinner 
April 14th - Last Day of CCD 

April 28th – First Holy Communion – date subject to change 
 

 
Looking ahead:  Ash Wednesday is on March 6, 2019 

 
 
Those individuals  who gave money for the poinsettias on the altar 
this Christmas, please feel free to take any after Mass this Sunday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

				

	

 
The Latin Mass is celebrated 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Eucharistic Ministers  -  
Jan. 13   -  Michelle Ash, Lynn Ellen Dixon, Millie Turner 
Jan 20. -    Larry Muck, Norma Muck, Katelyn Cline 
Jan 27 -   Jeff Field, Michele Ash, Sandy Rockey 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before 
you step in to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but have a substitute.  
 Lectors –  
Jan. 13 -  Michelle Ash 
Jan. 20 -  Donna Kuzma 
Jan 27 -  Jeff Field 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
Mass Intentions – ,  
Jan. 13 -   Vicki Frederick, Kateri Circle 
Jan. 20 -     Intentions of the McNitt Family 
Jan 27 -    Soul of Ralph Gray. 

 
***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have all items that you would like 
included in the bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive 
a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of 
the information.     
 
***Place prayer petitions in the book next to Infant of Prague statue at back 
of church.  The rosary is prayed for these petitions at 1:00 p.m. on the 
fourth Thursday of each month.  All are welcome.   
Next Rosary and meeting of Kateri Circle will be January 24, 2019  
 
These are the proposed dates for the Kateri Circle 2019 meeting: 
January 24  February 28  March 28  
April 25  May 23   June 27   
July 25   August -  no meeting September 26  
October 24   November with 14 or 28 
 

Offering for Jan 6, 2019  
               Cash        $    325.00 
  Checks     $ 1,505.00 
  TOTAL    $1,830.00     Thank you and God Bless 
 
JJ Powell Fuel Program.  If you use fuel oil and would like to 
participate on behalf of St. Kateri, please call JJ Powell at 800- 432-
0866 or go to their website at www.jjpowell.com.  They can also be 
contacted by e-mail at cs@jjpowell.com. 

 
 
 



 
 
Attention St. Kateri 11th Graders 
 
CONFIRMATION RETREAT 
 
This year’s Confirmation Retreat will be Saturday, January 19th  
9:00 AM  6:00 PM at St John’s church.  This retreat is 
mandatory for all 11th graders who are being Confirmed this year.  
It will take place in the school gym.  We will meet at 9:00AM and 
have a series of talks and activities.  There will be an opportunity 
for Confession and all students will participate in the 5:00 PM 
Mass that evening in the church.  Students may leave after the 
5:00 PM Mass.  Lunch will be provided.  There is no cost for this 
retreat.  Any questions, call Shirley Boldin at 355-4234. 
 
The 2018 Church Contribution Letters/Statements will be prepared and 
ready for pick-up on January 27, 2019.  If you would like to  have your 
letter/statement  mailed to you, please email carolconfer@comcast.net 
with your correct/current  address.  Thank you 
 
St. John’s in Bellefonte will continue to schedule a Thursday evening 
Mass which will be celebrated at 6:00 pm.  This evening Mass replaces 
the usual 8:00 am Mass said every Thursday. 

New Lector and Eucharistic Minister Schedules beginning January 1, 
2018 are in the back of the church on the bookcase. 
 

NOTE:  If you are a new family to St. Kateri – Welcome.  We ask that 
you please complete the Registration Form found on the bookcase in the 
back of the church.  If you are a family that has been coming for years 
please complete this form so we can update our records.  We can only 
do so with your help.  Thank you 
 
Note:  As bad weather is here, please note that if on Tuesday the Penns 
Valley School District is closed, there will not be a Communion Service 
and Adoration that day, nor will the Prayer Shawl ladies be meeting.  
Thank you 

Found!!!  A really nice Columbia men's Outer gear rain suit inside a 
donated suitcase for Uganda.  See Carol Confer for information!   
 

	

 
 
 
Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest 
in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thanks  

Jan 13 Annie Racette Lucas Racette    

 Jan 20 Ellie Romig Jackson Romig   

Jan. 27 
Asa Boomer 

Brazier 
Maggie Boomer 

Brazier  
 

 
      Hospitality Schedule                  
Jan. 13    -   Charlotte Stecko, Carol Confer, Roxana Gerhart 
Jan. 20  -   Norma Muck, Connie Ostromecki, Diane  Brown,  
                  Amy Niewinski 
Jan. 27  -    Vicki Flood, Stephanie Perrot, Jeniva Perrot 
 
Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry,  Jennifer Puma, Mary McTish 
Ms. King. 
 
 FOOD BANK DONATIONS.  We have a basket for donations in 
the back of the church for our Food Bank with New Hope Church, 
Spring Mills.  If you know of someone or a family in need of items 
other than food, please call the church or call New  Hope Lutheran 
Church.   For I was hungry and you gave me food to eat." Mt 25 
                                   
PRAYER REQUESTS FOR MILITARY:  Our Parish has started 
a prayer list of those serving in the military as a regular section in our 
bulletin.  If you would like to include a name of someone serving in 
the military please email carolconfer@comcast.net or call the 
rectory office at 422-8983.  Please include their rank and branch of 
service.   
Please pray for those serving in the military: 
SGT.  Matthew Hodgson, U. S. Army 
SGT.  Kyle Palm, Marines  
MSGT. Cassandra Saphore, U.S. Air Force 
Cpt. Timothy P. Baldwin, U.S. Air Force 
1st Lt. Luke Klena, Marine  
SPC Zachary Hawn, U.S. Army 
PVT 1st Class Phillip Meredith, U.S. Army 
 

 


